
St. Rita Parish 
100 Marinda Drive 
Fairfax, CA 94930 

415-456-4815 

 
 

 

 

Dear Parishioners and Friends: 

 
Next weekend, St. Rita Church will re-open to celebrate Mass & Communion, 

in-person and 

indoors, on Saturday, 3 October at 5:00 PM, and Sunday, 4 October, at 9:00 

AM and 11:00 AM. 
4 October is the feast of St. Francis of Assisi. 

For an equitable and efficient re-opening, we ask that parishioners kindly 

abide by the helpful 

posted directions upon entering the Church.  
More specific guidelines will be emailed to you on Monday. 

 

May you and your families and friends continue to remain in good health. 

 

Peace, 
Fr. Ken 

 

-- 
 

“The pandemic has taught us how to pray. Closing churches forced us to find 

God in places that are more difficult and complicated than  

the quiet of a church: to discover God in the loneliness of the poor, the 

desperation of the homeless, the fears of the vulnerable and the hungry”. 
 


